
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

02 September 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Update for Pearls Class  

 

We hope that you have had a wonderful summer break and have had plenty of opportunity to make 

the most of this incredibly special time in your child’s life before they embark on the momentous 

occasion of starting school. With all the best planning in the world, life sometimes has a tendency to 

throw challenges at us which make things look a bit different. With quite short notice, we have had to 

bring forward the birth of my baby to ensure the safety and wellbeing of mum and baby.   

 

Although the timing is regrettable, the children will be in the safest of hands with Mrs. Saunders who 

is very experienced in Reception; this is for the first two weeks. Any day-to-day difficulties which you 

feel need to be addressed, if at all possible, please speak to Mrs. Saunders or the LSA on the door.  

 

Furthermore, if you are unable to do this please feel free to email Mrs. White (Reception Lead) 

twhite@broadstonefirst.poole.sch.uk . I really do thank you for your support in advance and I am so 

excited to return to begin this special journey with your children. Below is a link to a video for the 

children to watch to explain my absence.   

 

https://www.broadstonefirstschool.co.uk/parents/reception-letters/   

 

Best wishes 

   

 

 

Mr. Ball   

 

Pearls Class Teacher 
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